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Hi Tritons, 

We hope you’re staying safe and warm during this cold and icy week! Please take extra 
precautions while commuting, dress warmly, and look out for any campus updates regarding 
weather conditions. Your safety is our top priority!  

Here’s what’s happening this week: 

●​ Board Meetings Are Back!​
We’re excited to resume our Student Government Board Meetings! Each Thursday, 
from 3:00 PM to 5:00 PM in Brier Hall 244. These meetings are open to all, and we 
encourage you to join us, share your thoughts, and learn more about what we’re 
working on. Stay tuned for meeting details!​
 

●​ Student Government at Olympia’s Advocacy Day​
Ken Park (Executive Officer for Clubs & Organizations), Katelyn Thomas (Executive 
Officer for Community Relations), Tiffany Mphepo (Executive Officer for Diversity), and 
Sal Kakar (Executive Officer for Technology) recently attended Advocacy Day in 
Olympia! They met with Representatives and Senators from Districts 1, 21, 32, and 
44, advocating for Textbook Affordability, Housing Accessibility & Affordability, as well 
as Free Two-Year Programs. Check out our Instagram to see pictures! @asec_ig​
 

●​ Black History Month​
Mark your calendars Tritons! The Black History Month Committee is hosting a movie 
showing on February 13th in the Black Box Theatre! The Committee has chosen to 
show the movie “Move When the Spirit Says Move: The Legacy of Dorothy”. This 
movie is about the empowering story of Dorothy Foreman Cotton. She was a 



courageous and influential civil rights leader who was the only woman on Dr. Martin 
Luther King Jr.'s executive staff. We will also be providing delicious snacks from a 
local Black owned restaurant! Join us at 2 pm for an insightful story paired with tasty 
snacks! 

Get Your Tickets Here!  
Thursday, February 13, Doors open at 1:30 PM, Film at 2:00 PM 
Limited snacks provided.​

 
●​ Triton Mascot Design Contest ​

The Design contest for the new Mascot design is now open. This is your chance to 
use your creativity and make a lasting impact in our school’s ideology. Due date for 
submissions is February 27th by 11:59 PM. Submission forms and detailed 
instructions can be found here 

More updates will be shared soon—stay safe, stay warm, and we hope to see you soon!  

Best regards,​

Sala Li 

https://events.humanitix.com/bhm-film-move-when-the-spirit-says-move-the-legacy-of-dorothy-foreman-cotton
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfQ0080KgNGM-7cE6ZBLo6BPBf28ZFzZAo4s08U39WFz2G7Ig/viewform?usp=dialog

